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We have used Sebek Construction for the past two years and always found their work to be 
excellent. Derek Borkiewicz heads up a very reliable team - both in terms of the quality of the 
building work and trustworthiness.  In each instance, the building projects have been 
managed very well and have been delivered to time and to budget and Derek has always 
been easily contactable to discuss plans, progress and design ideas in a way which is very 
reassuring.  We have been delighted with the finished results of their work and the way in 
which it has been carried out.  We have had no hesitation in recommending Sebek 
Construction and Derek to other friends. 

Ben and Caroline Horack
London, N1 


